St Thomas' C of E Academy Newsletter

Mattox Road, Wolverhampton WV11 3TG

t Telephone: 01902 558963





Happiness Workshops

Last week Y5 went to East Park Primary Academy and the Junior leadership team went Manor Primary Academy to take part in workshops with the Happiness Doctor! The groups of children had the most amazing day and I think it worked because Y5 came back on the coach and were full of smiles when I went out to meet them. They will be bringing their experiences back into school where we can continue to spread the happiness as our ongoing focus on pupil well-being and good mental health. Watch this space as there will be more to follow.



Y4 trip to the Zoo

On Friday 23rd Y4 went to Dudley Zoo and had a great experience. The experience will support their learning and it was a good day out for everyone involved.



Clubs

Clubs have been advertised on Bromcom, if you haven't seen the list yet please have a look. There are still spaces in some clubs so if you are interested let the office know and they can add your child to the list.

Attendance



Please bring your child to school everyday where possible. If they are feeling unwell we can support with this. We have Calpol in school and can give it to children with parent's verbal consent

Last Week's Attendance

Reception: 91%

Y1: 95.2%

Y2: 99.3%

Y3 93.9%

Y4: 96.2%

Y5: 97.8%

Y6: 100%

Fantastic attendance for Y6 with 100% attendance! Each class needs to achieve 96% or above attendance so please support us to achieve this figure.

Uniform Swap

We have pre-loved uniform in school which you are welcome to look at if you need to replace items of clothing.

Please ask at the office and they will be able to see if there is any that will fit your child.

If you have uniform in good condition which you no longer need, please drop it off at the office.